
Follow-Up on Your Interest in Clinical Trial 

Enrollment 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to follow up on your recent inquiry 

regarding participation in our clinical trial for [Drug/Study Name]. We appreciate your interest in 

contributing to this important research. 

As a reminder, our trial aims to [briefly explain the purpose of the trial]. Your involvement can 

make a significant difference in advancing medical knowledge and improving patient care. 

If you have any questions or if you would like to proceed with the enrollment process, please do 

not hesitate to reach out to us at [contact information]. We are here to assist you every step of the 

way. 

Thank you for considering participation in our study. We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Pharmaceutical Company/Institution] 

[Contact Information] 


